From: (CAB-TIMMERMANS)

To: "FuropeanIssuers"

CC: COLOMBANI Antoine (CAB-TIMMERMANS)

Subject: RE: Ares(2020)255241 EuropeanIssuers Congratulations Letter to Executive Vice President Timmermans

Date: mardi 4 février 2020 11:47:00

Attachments: <u>image001.png</u>

image002.png image003.png image004.png image005.png

On behalf of Mr Antoine Colombani. Member of the Cabinet of Executive Vice-President of the European Commission. Mr Frans Timmermans:

Dear ,

Thank you for your letter, interest and request on behalf of EuropeanIssuers, for a meeting with Executive Vice-President of the European Commission, Mr Frans Timmermans.

Regrettably, Mr Timmermans is unable to give a positive response to your request due to very heavy agenda constraints in the coming weeks and he passes his regrets for not being able to accommodate your request.

We could propose you instead a meeting/dialogue with Mr Antoine Colombani, responsible Member of the Cabinet of the Executive Vice-President, in the first week of March, for example on 2 March at 15h00, if this is acceptable and suitable for you. Could you please kindly check and let us know.

Thank you in advance for your kind understanding and looking forward to your feedback.

With best regards,

Cabinet of Executive Vice-President Frans Timmermans



European Commission

@ec.europa.eu

From: EuropeanIssuers < info@europeanissuers.eu>

Sent: Wednesday, December 18, 2019 3:19 PM

To: CAB TIMMERMANS CONTACT <FRANS-TIMMERMANS-CONTACT@ec.europa.eu>

Cc: @europeanissuers.eu>;

@europeanissuers.eu>

Subject: EuropeanIssuers Congratulations Letter to Executive Vice President Timmermans

Dear Executive Vice-President Timmermans,

On behalf of EuropeanIssuers, the pan-European organisation representing the interests of publicly quoted companies across Europe to the EU Institutions, I would like first of all to congratulate you for your appointment as Executive Vice President overseeing the Green New Deal and to express our best wishes for a successful mandate. We look forward to working constructively with your team to support and facilitate the very ambitious 2030 emission reduction targets and foster a climate-resilient future for Europe.

Please find attached a congratulatory letter from overview of our activities and our Vision Paper with a list of forward-looking ideas for strengthening the competitiveness of our industry. The attached letter was also sent by post. We would be very honoured if you would agree to exchange views in an upcoming meeting as there are several topics we would like to address namely the European Green Deal, its interplay with the CMU and upcoming initiatives on sustainable finance. EuropeanIssuers is willing to support the European Commission in developing of these initiatives. We would be delighted to meet with you and your team at your earliest convenience.

Looking forward to hearing from you.

Best regards.





